Jeff Watson

From: Joe Gilbert

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 2:35 PM

To: Cruse & Associates (cruseandassoc@kvalley.com)
Cc: Jeff Watson

Subject: Smith BLA unofficial comments

Attachments: 1778_001.pdf

Hello again, | had John stop by and give me the run down, after identifying the well heads (attached) | ran into a small
problem, it appears the well head for Johns main house is 50’ from proposed prop line, but the shared well for the two
other rentals is not. Not that it has to be because it is a shared well.... But it does need to remain on the parcel for which
it serves the two other homes.... So that line will need to be changed and the well heads and distances will need to be on
the next submittal, other than that it looks good.

It will just prevent having to deal with easements, agreements etc.... | hope this makes sense let me know if you have
any questions, once this is resubmitted as described above | can move it along (send final approval comments to Jeff)...

thanks.

JOE GILBERT, R.S.
LICENSED ON-SITE WASTEWATER
DESIGNER & INSPECTOR #5200273

KITTITAS COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
507 N. NANUM SUITE 101

ELLENSBURG, WA 98926

509-933-8262
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